3rd March, 1958.

Dear Mr. Mummery,

We shall be greatly obliged if you would arrange
for a cable on the following lines to be sent to Indonesia.

LLOYD'S REGISTER WILLING TO MAINTAIN ITS SERVICE
IN INDONESIA WITH TWO BRITISH SURVEYORS PROVIDED
REASONABLE CONDITIONS ASSURED STOP IN PARTICULAR
THAT SURVEYORS ARE FULLY EMPLOYED THAT
ACCOMMODATION IS AVAILABLE AND REMITTANCE
FACILITIES AGREED

In the case of the 24 Indonesian ships withdrawn
from class on Friday last, we have not yet received the letter
from the owners asking us to withdraw the vessels from class,
and accordingly we have arranged for the posting to be held up.

Yours sincerely,

s

Harold H., Mummery, Esq.,

The London Assurance,
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